Hon Nestor Giro

From:
The Minister of Fisheries and Marine Resources, Permanent Secretary Dr Christain
Ramofafia, MFMR Executive, Management and staff at both the headquarter and
Provincial Offices we extend our heartfelt Christmas greetings to each and every one of
you.
To:

e The Governor General His Excellency Sir David Vunagi and Lady Vunagi,

e Honorable Prime Minister Hon Manasseh Sogavare and Mrs. Sogavare,

e Deputy Prime Minister Hon Manasseh Maelanga and Mrs. Maelanga,

e Respected Government Ministers, Chief Justice Sir Albert Palmer and Mrs. Palmer,

e Esteemed Heads of Foreign Missions, Church Leaders,

e All our farmers and their families in all provinces,

e All our stakeholders including our fisheries development partners, NGOs, fisheries

institutions and our fisheries industry

» Village Chiefs, Village Elders, and the Wonderful People of Solomon Islands,

May this festive season be a time of joy, unity, and reflection, surrounded by the love of
family and friends. May the spirit of Christmas fill your hearts with warmth and
kindness, and may the coming year bring prosperity, peace, and success to our beloved
Solomon Islands.

In the spirit of the season, let us cherish the moments of togetherness and celebrate the
blessings we share as a nation. May your homes be filled with laughter, your hearts with
gratitude, and your lives with the magic of Christmas.

"May your Christmas be filled with only good things."

Wishing you a joyous Christmas season!

Warm regards,

Honourable Nestor Giro
Minister MFMR



